
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 13 Business summary curriculum map/core concepts – Teacher 1 
 

AUTUMN SPRING SUMMER 
Half term 1: 
4.2 Global Markets and 
Business Expansion 

Half term 2: 
4.3 Global Marketing 

Half term 3: 
4.4 Global Industries 
and Companies 

Half term 4: 
3.6 Managing Change 
 
Paper 3: Synoptic Paper 
Market Investigation 

Half term 5: 
Exam Technique and 
Revision 

Half term 6: 
 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

 How different 
conditions can 
prompt trade 

 How push and pull 
factors can impact 
on business 
decisions 

 How businesses can 
use offshoring and 
outsourcing to gain 
a competitive 
advantage 

 How a business can 
extend the product 
life cycle by 
expanding into 
global markets 

 How different 
companies adopt 
different marketing 
strategies globally 

 How to understand 
the difference 
between 
ethnocentric, 
geocentric and 
polycentric 
approaches 

 How businesses 
apply and adapt 
their marketing mix 
to suit global 
markets 

 Features of global 
niche markets and 

 How MNCs impact 
on the local 
economy 

 How MNCs impact 
on the national 
economy 

 How stakeholder 
conflicts affect 
business decision 
making globally 

 How supply chain 
considerations 
impact business 
decision making 
globally 

 Marketing 
considerations 

 How internal and 
external factors 
cause change 
within a business 

 The key factors in 
change and how 
they impact on 
businesses 

 How businesses use 
scenario planning 
to identify and 
mitigate for risk 
 

 How to answer 
different tariff 
questions  

 How to use PEEH or 
PEACH paragraphs 
effectively 

 How to timescale 
and it depends 
conclusions 

 20 mark questions 
and how to use 
‘wait’ or ‘secret 
option C’ in a 
conclusion 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 How different 
factors can affect a 
businesses decision 
on where to 
operate globally 

 How different 
factors can affect a 
businesses decision 
on where to locate 
production facilities 
globally 

 The reasons for 
global mergers and 
joint ventures 

 Global 
competitiveness 
and how it affects 
business decision 
making 

why businesses 
decide to operate 
in a global niche 

 How businesses 
adapt to different 
cultural and social 
factors when 
operating globally.  

when operating 
globally. 

 How multinationals 
can be controlled 
and influenced  

Key Terminology Key Terminology Key Terminology Key Terminology Key Terminology  
Push factors 
Pull factors  
Offshoring 
Outsourcing 
Disposable income  
Exchange rate  
Infrastructure 
Trade bloc  
ASEAN 
NAFTA 
EU 
Tariff  

Cultural diversity  
Global niche  
Ansoff’s Matrix  
Marketing mix  
Global marketing  
Glocalisation 
Polycentric 
Ethnocentric 
Geocentric 
Global niche market  
High Context Culture  
Low Context Culture  

FDI 
Balance of payments  
Stakeholder conflicts  
Emissions 
Enforced labour  
Child labour  
Slave labour  
Waste disposal  
MNC 
Pressure group  
Social Media 

   



 
 
 
 
 
 

Trade liberalisation  
Merger 
Joint venture  
Appreciation 
Depreciation 
Skills shortages  
Competitive advantage  
Differentiation 
 

Cultural Differences  
Language 
Inappropriate/inaccurate 
translations 
Inappropriate branding 
and promotion 
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